OWEN SOUND STAMP CLUB NEWSLETTER DEC.-FEB. 1997 # 2

Past President - John McTavish President -Bob Pike Sec.-Treas.-Bob Ford

NEXT MEETING Dec. 18 - Howie Mason, Vice-Pres. of the Grand River Philatelic Association will be here with the Stratford Stamp Club circuit books. Our members may purchase stamps from these books.

JANUARY MEETING -Silent or table auction FEBRUARY MEETING- Silent or table auction

This is our second club newsletter. Over the past months we have attempted several projects which we hope will slowly develop. These include a club circuit book system, silent or table auction and the formation of a junior club committee.

We have missed John McTavish at our last few meetings and wish him a speedy recovery.

Our paid up membership and meeting attendance is steadily increasing and sales of stamps from the R.P.S.C. books is brisk.

Several of our members are active buyers and sellers of philatelic material. The club members wish Don and Rose Nicoll success in their new store- D and R Stamps and Coins at the Hanover Market - behind McDonalds.

We wish you all a Merry Christmas.